
COUNCIL MEETING – 7TH MARCH 2012  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Walmsley for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 
 

“When a non-binding postal consultation took place on the future executive set-up of 
SBC (Leader/Cabinet model or directly elected Mayor), who scrutinised/verified the 
returned replies?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


